
 

 

2nd July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Culturally Speaking Day 

Stay and Play 
 
We will be celebrating “Culturally Speaking Day” on Thursday 9th July between 2.30pm and 3.15pm. 
 
We’ll be focusing on the country of Romania and learning about its different traditions, language and 
food. 
 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents and carers to join us in our celebrations on this 
afternoon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Nursery Staff 
 


